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Dear Dr. Patrick Plonski,

I have the singular honour to extend my sincere appreciation to you and the management
of Books For Africa for the opportunity to deliver the keynote address at this year's Annual Donor
Luncheon held in St. Paul, Minnesota on 8th June,2022.

You and your team's outstanding dedication to the work of Books For Africa cannot be

over emphasized, and I am convince that this is what has resulted in the increasing number of
shipments of books, computer, and reading tablets to the continent. Ghana, and for that matter the
entire Africa, remain ever grateful for your commitment towards ensuring that every child on the
continent has access to books.

I am also pleased that Books For Africa has decided to ship a container full of books to a
school of my choosing in any part of Ghana. On behalf of the Govemment of Ghana I wish to
extend heartfelt appreciation for the upcoming donation of a law library of the latest-edition books
valued at more than $US 20,000 to the School of Law, University of Ghana.

I would like to personally thank you for the impeccable logistical arrangements you made

for my team and I during our stay in Minnesota. It made our time in Minnesota a memorable one.

Please accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

ALIMA MAHAMA (HAJIA)
AMBASSADOR

Dr. Patrick Plonski
Executive Director
Books For Africa
717 Prror Ave N, Ste. B
Saint Paul, MN 55104
Email : patrick@booksforafrica.ore
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